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PEPCO DUCT BANKS –  
POTOMAC ANNEX 

 

 
 

OVERVIEW 

Location: 2430 E. Street, NW, 
Washington, DC 

Client: PEPCO 

Period of Performance:  
March  2015—August 2016  

Contract Value: $1.4 M 

FMCC Job No.:  10109 

 

Project Description 
The Pepco Duct Banks – Potomac Annex project was for the construction of electrical 
system distribution improvements required to support the building renovations. This 
work entailed excavation trenching, installation of duct banks and equipment vaults to 
support the new electrical service infrastructure at Potomac Annex.   
 
Fort Myer Construction’s responsibilities included construction of Pepco manholes 
and duct banks along with asphalt restoration to the surface of affected areas.  
 
Project Significance 
The next steps after this portion of construction was to construct a newly rehabilitated 
LEED certified building to transform the Potomac Annex and Navy Hill properties into a 
single, state-of-the-art federal campus that serves the long term needs of DOS and 
minimizes the agency's real estate expenses by transitioning employees from leased 
private office buildings to a federally owned site. The plan laid the foundation for the 
development of the campus with the goal of preserving the cultural legacy of the site, 
while responding to the development needs of the DOS.  
 
Client References 
Ray Dantrassy, Senior Project Manager 
GSA/WPC, Public Building Services 
7th & D Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20407 
Raymond.Dantrassy@gsa.gov | 301.310.4808 

Key Personnel 
Kathi Muttart - Project Manager             
Mario DeSousa - Superintendent 
Amadeu Fernandes  Foreman 

 

     


